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www.happyhansel.shetland.sch.uk
10th August 2020
Dear Parent/carer,
 

Earlier in the week we wrote to you with some information including which days your child/ren should attend school next week.  Information on school transport has been sent out since then and this letter gives more information on snack and lunch for term 1.

 

Snack

 

Please ensure that your child brings a healthy snack for break time.  Water bottles are kept in school and milk will still be available for those children who drink milk.  

 

 

School Lunches

 

All pupils in the school will have packed lunches for term 1.

Packed lunches can be brought in from home or provided by the school.   The cost of a school packed lunch is £2.20 per day for P4-P7 pupils.  Please note that there is no charge for lunches for pupils in Primary 1 to 3.  

Packed lunches provided by school will include a main, a side, a snack, a piece of fruit and a drink eg a sandwich, salad, muffin, piece of fruit and water.   Surfaces will be wiped down before and after food and children will wash/sanitize their hands before and after eating.

Example menus for school packed lunches are below.

Primary Example

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Main
	Tuna/egg/cheese sandwich
	Pasta salad
	Sausage roll
	Chicken goujons and dip
	Chicken / tuna wrap

	Side
	Salad
	Breadsticks
	Cheese cubes
	Vegetable sticks 
	Boiled egg

	Snack
	Traybake
	Muffin
	Flapjack
	Fairy cake
	Cheese & crackers

	Fruit
	Apple
	Banana
	Melon
	Grapes
	Fruit salad

	drink
	Water
	Water
	Water
	Water
	Water


 

To help the canteen staff with planning we need to know whether or not your child/children will be taking a packed lunch from home or having a school packed lunch.  Please could you let the school know by return email by Monday 10th August.

 

For further information on free school meal entitlement and clothing grants please follow the link below:

 

https://www.shetland.gov.uk/education/clothinggrants.asp
 
 

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Garrick
Acting Head Teacher
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Happyhansel is proud to be an Eco School

Registered since 2006

Fifth Green Flag awarded in 2017

